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Dear Praying Friends,
      We are so sorry to be late with our monthly news but we have been very busy working on our budget for 2012.  We do praise God for the highest ever number of First Year students this year, which is a great encouragement and shows that we are meeting a real need in the country.  However, despite this and our radical re-structuring in 2009, our costs are still higher than can be covered by what our students are able to pay, even if they work in the morning and study in the afternoon and evening.  Please continue to pray with us for wisdom from God on how to increase our financial base.  This is becoming increasingly critical.

      We have now begun our final half year and although it’s still supposed to be winter, the temperature is over 30° C and we’ve had various weeks of hot weather!  However, our streets look beautiful with the blossom of pink, white and yellow lapacho trees, such as you can see below. 
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Our First Year students have now returned from their first teaching practice.  Many of them are already teaching in preschools but they have very much enjoyed this experience with babies and toddlers.

Our Third Year students have started their final academic exams.  Please pray that they may do well and successfully finish their diploma work.  They then have a very important practice in the Paraguayan Chaco (a hunting area of plains, swamps and forests to the west of the capital).  They will be visiting places with very few resources, small schools for Indian children, infant schools in a Mennonite colony and a boarding school for more than a thousand children.

August 16th is Children’s Day in Paraguay and FEISA will be celebrating the day by taking our toy library to a very poor area called Bañado, where the children will have a great time enjoying the toys and games!  We also plan to take the toy library this month to 40 children in an Indian school and also to a Church called Bethel, where 100 children will be able to enjoy it.  The toy library is a wonderful means of bringing great happiness to children whose lives are hard and colourless. 
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     These pictures give you some idea of what the toy library means to the children!
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We do want to thank you for your very kind donations towards our Second Year student, Lorena’s fees.  You will remember her brother had a terrible accident on his motorbike.  Praise God he continues to recover and Lorena’s fees have been covered until the end of August.  She just lacks the final 4 months of the year.

We decided you might like to know a little bit more about each of the 7 of us who are working with FEISA, so we’ll be including some personal details in our next few letters, starting with me, Ana María, joint Head of Department with Gloria.  I am also the Coordinator of all Teaching Practices and I’ve been working in FEISA for 11 years.  I teach several of the Diploma courses, such as Didactics, Educational Theory and Christian Worldview.  I also teach some degree subjects.

I am married with 4 beautiful children: Ana Lucía, aged 22, José Manuel aged 12, Pedro Daniel aged 9 and little Samantha aged 3.
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Ana Lucía and me




                My 4 children

We greet you very warmly from here, encouraging you to continue supporting us with these words of St. Paul’s in 2 Corinthians 9:10 “ God who gives seed to the sower and food to eat, will give you all you need and cause your generosity to produce a great harvest.”
Gloria and Ana
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